
From: Ellen Weaver <Ellen@palmettopolicy.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
kostbr@scdhhs.govkostbr@scdhhs.gov

Date: 5/13/2013 5:24:09 PM
Subject: "The #unAffordableCareAct: Why Medicaid Expansion is Bad Medicine for SC"

Christian, Rob & Bryan
 

Attached, please find an embargoed copy of the final iteration of PPF’s new report on Medicaid expansion.  
 

We plan to release it at 11:30 tomorrow at a news conference at the Statehouse and present copies to Members of 
the Senate at that time.  We’ll give you the high sign when it’s fair game to share, if it’s helpful for you to do so.
 

Trust this will be of some use in the fight!
 

E
 

Ellen E. Weaver
President
 

Palmetto Policy Forum

803-708-0673
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